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WEST MANHEIM TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

 

Special Meeting Minutes 
 

Special Meeting         Tuesday, May 12, 2015 

           5:30 p.m. 

 

 

A special meeting of the West Manheim Township Board of Supervisors and Woodhaven Homes Inc. 

took place on Tuesday, May 12, 2015, to discuss feasibility of building a new sewer treatment plant.   

 

Those present were, Supervisors Blettner, Hartlaub, Woerner and from Woodhaven Homes Marty Hill and 

Jim Piet.  Also present were, Township Manager, Kevin Null and Township Engineer Chris Toms, C. S. 

Davidson Inc.  Supervisors Ault and Staaf were not present. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

 

 

Miriam Clapper 

Secretary 


